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  Lotus 79 1977 onwards (all models) Andrew Cotton,2016-11-01 The Lotus 79,
with its classic JPS black and gold sponsorship colours, was the first F1 car
to fully exploit the potential of ground-effect aerodynamics. Designed by
Colin Chapman and his engineering team, the Lotus 79 dominated the 1978 World
Championship, taking US driver Mario Andretti with his only F1 World
Championship.
  Lotus 78 and 79 John Tipler,2009-12-15 New in paperback, this is a book for
fans of the golden era of Formula 1. Aimed at motor historians and
enthusiasts, this is the first, and the last, word on these fabulous 'ground
effect' racing cars. Superbly illustrated with 170 black & white photographs,
20 color photographs and the original working drawings and the cutaways of
Tony Matthews. John Tipler is a freelance motoring writer and historian with
numerous books on motorsport topics to his credit.
  Bandit Algorithms Tor Lattimore,Csaba Szepesvári,2020-07-16 A comprehensive
and rigorous introduction for graduate students and researchers, with
applications in sequential decision-making problems.
  Introduction to Information Retrieval Christopher D. Manning,Prabhakar
Raghavan,Hinrich Schütze,2008-07-07 Class-tested and coherent, this textbook
teaches classical and web information retrieval, including web search and the
related areas of text classification and text clustering from basic concepts.
It gives an up-to-date treatment of all aspects of the design and
implementation of systems for gathering, indexing, and searching documents;
methods for evaluating systems; and an introduction to the use of machine
learning methods on text collections. All the important ideas are explained
using examples and figures, making it perfect for introductory courses in
information retrieval for advanced undergraduates and graduate students in
computer science. Based on feedback from extensive classroom experience, the
book has been carefully structured in order to make teaching more natural and
effective. Slides and additional exercises (with solutions for lecturers) are
also available through the book's supporting website to help course
instructors prepare their lectures.
  Historical Painting Techniques, Materials, and Studio Practice Arie
Wallert,Erma Hermens,Marja Peek,1995-08-24 Bridging the fields of
conservation, art history, and museum curating, this volume contains the
principal papers from an international symposium titled Historical Painting
Techniques, Materials, and Studio Practice at the University of Leiden in
Amsterdam, Netherlands, from June 26 to 29, 1995. The symposium—designed for
art historians, conservators, conservation scientists, and museum curators
worldwide—was organized by the Department of Art History at the University of
Leiden and the Art History Department of the Central Research Laboratory for
Objects of Art and Science in Amsterdam. Twenty-five contributors
representing museums and conservation institutions throughout the world
provide recent research on historical painting techniques, including wall
painting and polychrome sculpture. Topics cover the latest art historical
research and scientific analyses of original techniques and materials, as
well as historical sources, such as medieval treatises and descriptions of
painting techniques in historical literature. Chapters include the painting
methods of Rembrandt and Vermeer, Dutch 17th-century landscape painting, wall
paintings in English churches, Chinese paintings on paper and canvas, and
Tibetan thangkas. Color plates and black-and-white photographs illustrate
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works from the Middle Ages to the 20th century.
  2001 Formula One Annual Nigel Mansell,2001-11 Published by F1 supremo
Bernie Ecclestone and edited by Nigel Mansell, World Champion in 1992 and the
most popular British driver of all time, this fully illustrated book contains
a complete review of the year's events and news in Formula One and a complete
profile of the 24 drivers who competed in the 2001 World Championship. Each
of the 11 teams is reviewed by a team of experts and all 17 rounds of the
season are reviewed together with a technical review by Giorgio Piola and
John Barnard of every team and every race of the season. The final two
sections offer an index of every human and corporate participant in the 2001
championship plus full statistics and facts and figures from every round of
the Formula One championship from 1950 to 2001.
  Seed Biology and Yield of Grain Crops, 2nd Edition Dennis B Egli,2017-02-23
This new edition of an established title examines the determination of grain
crop yield from a unique perspective, by concentrating on the influence of
the seed itself. As the food supply for an expanding world population is
based on grain crops harvested for their seeds, understanding the process of
seed growth and its regulation is crucial to our efforts to increase
production and meet the needs of that population. Yield of grain crops is
determined by their assimilatory processes such as photosynthesis and the
biosynthetic processes in the seed, which are partly regulated within the
seed itself. Substantially updated with new research and further developments
of the practical applications of the concepts explored, this book is
essential reading for those concerned with seed science and crop yield,
including agronomists, crop physiologists, plant breeders, and extension
workers. It is also a valuable source of information for lecturers and
graduate students of agronomy and plant physiology.
  Signs and Symbols Adrian Frutiger,1998 Discusses the elements of a sign,
and looks at pictograms, alphabets, calligraphy, monograms, text type,
numerical signs, symbols, and trademarks.
  Outcome Uncertainty in Sporting Events Plácido Rodríguez,Stefan
Kesenne,Brad R. Humphreys,2020-06-26 This book examines competitive balance
and outcome uncertainty from multiple perspectives. Chapters address the
topic in different sports in a range of countries, to help to understand its
significance. It provides readers with important new insights into previously
unexplored dimensions as well as a rich context for better understanding why
fans, teams, and leagues value competitive balance. The book challenges
readers to think about the topic in a broad and rigorous way, and in some
cases to question widely held beliefs about how outcome uncertainty motivates
competitive balance, and how sports fans actually view competitive balance.
  Competition Car Aerodynamics Simon McBeath,2011-04-15 Aerodynamics is a
science in itself, and is one of the most important factors in modern
competition car design. This fully updated second edition covers all aspects
of aerodynamics, including both downforce and drag. This complex subject is
explained in down-to-earth terms, with the aid of numerous illustrations,
including color CFD (Computational Fluid Dynamics) diagrams to demonstrate
how aerodynamic devices work, as well as wind-tunnel studies.
  Digital Copyright Jessica Litman, Professor Litman's work stands out as
well-researched, doctrinally solid, and always piercingly well-written.-JANE
GINSBURG, Morton L. Janklow Professor of Literary and Artistic Property,
Columbia UniversityLitman's work is distinctive in several respects: in her
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informed historical perspective on copyright law and its legislative policy;
her remarkable ability to translate complicated copyright concepts and their
implications into plain English; her willingness to study, understand, and
take seriously what ordinary people think copyright law means; and her
creativity in formulating alternatives to the copyright quagmire. -PAMELA
SAMUELSON, Professor of Law and Information Management; Director of the
Berkeley Center for Law & Technology, University of California, BerkeleyIn
1998, copyright lobbyists succeeded in persuading Congress to enact laws
greatly expanding copyright owners' control over individuals' private uses of
their works. The efforts to enforce these new rights have resulted in highly
publicized legal battles between established media and new upstarts.In this
enlightening and well-argued book, law professor Jessica Litman questions
whether copyright laws crafted by lawyers and their lobbyists really make
sense for the vast majority of us. Should every interaction between ordinary
consumers and copyright-protected works be restricted by law? Is it practical
to enforce such laws, or expect consumers to obey them? What are the effects
of such laws on the exchange of information in a free society?Litman's
critique exposes the 1998 copyright law as an incoherent patchwork. She
argues for reforms that reflect common sense and the way people actually
behave in their daily digital interactions.This paperback edition includes an
afterword that comments on recent developments, such as the end of the
Napster story, the rise of peer-to-peer file sharing, the escalation of a
full-fledged copyright war, the filing of lawsuits against thousands of
individuals, and the June 2005 Supreme Court decision in the Grokster
case.Jessica Litman (Ann Arbor, MI) is professor of law at Wayne State
University and a widely recognized expert on copyright law.
  Fundamentals of Nursing Sue C Delaune,Patricia Kelly Ladner,Patricia K.
Ladner,2010-03-01 Containing almost 800 questions in an easy to use format,
this unique study guide is an essential tool that reinforces the content
presented in the core text. The variety of questions include critical
thinking discussion questions, classroom and homework activities, and
multiple response. Questions build on key concepts presented in the core text
on a chapter-by-chapter basis. Varying levels of difficulty are included for
self-adaptive learning and review.
  Measuring and Monitoring Plant Populations Caryl Elzinga,Daniel Salzer,John
Willoughby,2015-01-02 This technical reference applies to monitoring
situations involving a single plant species, such as an indicator species,
key species, or weed. It was originally developed for monitoring special
status plants, which have some recognized status at the Federal, State, or
agency level because of their rarity or vulnerability. Most examples and
discussions in this technical reference focus on these special status
species, but the methods described are also applicable to any single-species
monitoring and even some community monitoring situations.We thus hope
wildlife biologists, range conservationists, botanists, and ecologists will
all find this technical reference helpful.
  The Conservation of Cave 85 at the Mogao Grottoes, Dunhuang Neville
Agnew,Lori Wong,2014-02-01 The Mogao Grottoes, a World Heritage Site in
northwestern China, are located along the ancient caravan routes—collectively
known as the Silk Road—that once linked China with the West. Founded by a
Buddhist monk in the late fourth century, Mogao flourished over the following
millennium, as monks, local rulers, and travelers commissioned hundreds of
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cave temples cut into a mile-long rock cliff and adorned them with vibrant
murals. More than 490 decorated grottoes remain, containing thousands of
sculptures and some 45,000 square meters of wall paintings, making Mogao one
of the world’s most significant sites of Buddhist art. In 1997 the Getty
Conservation Institute, which had been working with the Dunhuang Academy
since 1989, began a case study using the Late–Tang dynasty Cave 85 to develop
a methodology that would stabilize the deteriorating wall paintings. This
abundantly illustrated volume is the definitive report on the project, which
was completed in 2010.
  The Economics of Motorsports Paulo Mourão,2017-05-29 This book, the first
study of its kind, examines the economics behind motorsports, in particular
Formula One. Chapters discuss the costs involved in Formula racing and how
they are borne by teams, promoters and racers. The book also looks at how
society, the public and the private sectors stand to benefit economically
from the motorsport industry. Other issues like the economics of TV rights,
sponsorship and sustainability are also addressed, again for the first time
in an economics book. Moving beyond the economics of what happens off the
track, the book also undertakes a serious examination of what goes in to
making a winning team and what having a winning racer can do for a team’s
fortunes. Mourão’s highly relevant and contemporary book also looks at how
motorsport teams confront the challenges of the modern sporting world,
including the changing dynamics of sports media and considers the future of
Formula 1 as motorsports evolve.
  Lipro 2.0 Evert Imhoff,Nico Keilman,1991 Applying multidimensional
demography, describes a dynamic household projection model based on the
housing demand in 1985 and 1986. Explores implications for social security
expenditure to the year 2050.
  Sampling Sharon L. Lohr,2019-04-08 This edition is a reprint of the second
edition published by Cengage Learning, Inc. Reprinted with permission. What
is the unemployment rate? How many adults have high blood pressure? What is
the total area of land planted with soybeans? Sampling: Design and Analysis
tells you how to design and analyze surveys to answer these and other
questions. This authoritative text, used as a standard reference by numerous
survey organizations, teaches sampling using real data sets from social
sciences, public opinion research, medicine, public health, economics,
agriculture, ecology, and other fields. The book is accessible to students
from a wide range of statistical backgrounds. By appropriate choice of
sections, it can be used for a graduate class for statistics students or for
a class with students from business, sociology, psychology, or biology.
Readers should be familiar with concepts from an introductory statistics
class including linear regression; optional sections contain the statistical
theory, for readers who have studied mathematical statistics. Distinctive
features include: More than 450 exercises. In each chapter, Introductory
Exercises develop skills, Working with Data Exercises give practice with data
from surveys, Working with Theory Exercises allow students to investigate
statistical properties of estimators, and Projects and Activities Exercises
integrate concepts. A solutions manual is available. An emphasis on survey
design. Coverage of simple random, stratified, and cluster sampling; ratio
estimation; constructing survey weights; jackknife and bootstrap;
nonresponse; chi-squared tests and regression analysis. Graphing data from
surveys. Computer code using SAS® software. Online supplements containing
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data sets, computer programs, and additional material. Sharon Lohr, the
author of Measuring Crime: Behind the Statistics, has published widely about
survey sampling and statistical methods for education, public policy, law,
and crime. She has been recognized as Fellow of the American Statistical
Association, elected member of the International Statistical Institute, and
recipient of the Gertrude M. Cox Statistics Award and the Deming Lecturer
Award. Formerly Dean’s Distinguished Professor of Statistics at Arizona State
University and a Vice President at Westat, she is now a freelance statistical
consultant and writer. Visit her website at www.sharonlohr.com.
  Intermolecular and Surface Forces Jacob N. Israelachvili,2011-07-22
Intermolecular and Surface Forces describes the role of various
intermolecular and interparticle forces in determining the properties of
simple systems such as gases, liquids and solids, with a special focus on
more complex colloidal, polymeric and biological systems. The book provides a
thorough foundation in theories and concepts of intermolecular forces,
allowing researchers and students to recognize which forces are important in
any particular system, as well as how to control these forces. This third
edition is expanded into three sections and contains five new chapters over
the previous edition. Starts from the basics and builds up to more complex
systems Covers all aspects of intermolecular and interparticle forces both at
the fundamental and applied levels Multidisciplinary approach: bringing
together and unifying phenomena from different fields This new edition has an
expanded Part III and new chapters on non-equilibrium (dynamic) interactions,
and tribology (friction forces)
  Speech & Language Processing Dan Jurafsky,2000-09
  The Eminent Monk John Kieschnick,1997-07-01 In an attempt to reconstruct an
elusive aspect of the medieval Chinese imagination, The Eminent Monk examines
biographies of Chinese Buddhist monks, from the uncompromising ascetic to the
unfathomable wonder-worker. While analyzing images of the monk in medieval
China, the author addresses some questions encountered along the way: What
are we to make of accounts in “eminent monk” collections of deviant monks who
violate monastic precepts? Who wrote biographies of monks and who read them?
How did different segments of Chinese society contend for the image of the
monk and which image prevailed? By placing biographies of monks in the
context of Chinese political and religious rhetoric, The Eminent Monk
explores both the role of Buddhist literature in Chinese history and the
monastic imagination that inspired this literature.
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